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Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community
Date: August 22,2017 No.: 17-023

SUBJECT: Area Port Director’s Temporary Detail

Effective August 23, 2017, New Orleans Area Port Director, Vernon Foret will be on detail as
the acting Director, Field Operations, San Juan Field Office. Mr. Foret’s expected return to New
Orleans is scheduled for October 2, 2017.

During his absence, Troy Simon, Assistant Port Director, Passenger, will act as the Area Port
Director. Mr. Simon can be reached at 504-670-2214.

Vernon T. Forgt

Area Port Director

Area Port of New Orleans, LA
Customs and Border Protection

REPLY TO: PORT DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMS, 423 CANAL ST., ROOM 260, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130



